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Thursday’s Program 

Senior Care 
We’ll be at Grand Tradition again this 
week. The meeting topic will be Senior 
Care. We’ll hear from Joanna Costello, 
Perla Hurtado, and Mark Weaver. They 

will be sharing information about the Foundation 
for Senior Care and the Fallbrook Senior Center. But 
wait, there’s more! We’ll also meet our Interact 
students from 
Fallbrook High and 
the Students of the 
Month from the elementary district. Maybe we can 
ask the young folks…Will you still need me, will you 
still feed me, when I'm sixty-four? 

Looking Ahead 
Next Week – It’s Party Time 

There is no lunch meeting next week, but we will 
gather together at Grand Tradition for our annual 
Holiday Party. The event will be in the Beverly 
Mansion and starts at 5:00 PM. Dinner features a 

full buffet and no-host bar. Be 
sure to RSVP to Budd Sutliff at: 
BuddSutliff@aol.com or give 
him a call at 760-822-2600 

Upcoming Events 
Dec. 18 ............. Neighborhood Food Distribution 
Dec. 19 ............. Club Board Meeting 
Dec. 19 ............. Club Holiday Party 
Dec. 21 ............. Highway Cleanup 
Dec. 26 ............. Dark for Christmas 
Jan. 2 ................ Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 
Jan. 9 ................ Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 
Jan. 16 .............. Club Meeting via Zoom 
Jan. 16 .............. Club Board Meeting 

 
Employees of the Month 

FUHSD Employees of the Month 
Last week we recognized the Employees of the 
Month for Fallbrook Union High School District. 
Classified employee Veronica Bernal and certificated 
employee Heather Broberg were honored for their 
service. Veronica works in the Food Services 
Department and from what we hear, the food our 

students get 
to enjoy is 
top notch. 
Heather is a 
special 
education 
teacher who 
goes above 

and beyond to support the special needs students in 
our community. Congratulations and many thanks to 
Veronica and Heather for their work and dedication! 

Honoring Our Own 
Rotarian of the Month 

It’s no surprise that Budd 
Sutliff was selected as 
December’s Rotarian of 
the Month. Budd is the 
guy who arranges all of 
our outings and social 
events. It’s safe to say 
that our club would not be nearly as much fun if Budd 
was not on the job. Budd really puts the “F” in fun! 
Thanks for all you do to keep us out and about, Budd! 
Quote of the Week 

Those who respect the elderly pave their own road 
toward success. 

African Proverb 


